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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Abigail Bradford, I am a resident of Portland Maine. I am submitting 
testimony in support of LD 958 - An Act to Prohibit Eminent Domain on Tribal 
Lands. 
Prohibiting eminent domain on Tribal lands is an important step for the State of 
Maine to take toward aligning with all other states in the U.S. in honoring Tribes' 
inherent Sovereignty. 
As a Maine citizen, I am deeply troubled by how my State Government interacts with 
the Wabanaki Tribes. Please take this step toward a more respectful and collaborative 
relationship. 
Thank you,
Abigail Bradford


